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SHERMAN BOARD OF EDUCATION
SHERMAN, CONNECTICUT 06784

SPECIAL MEETING - APRIL 5, 2022
MEETING HELD VIA ZOOM

7:00 PM

A Special Meeting of the Sherman Board of Education was called to order by Mr. Berlandi at 7:08 PM on
April 5, 2022 on Zoom.

1. PRESENT
For the Board: Mr. Berlandi, Mr. Vogt, Mrs. Frey, Mrs. Grasseler, and Mr. Laughlin
Administration: Donna Coonan

2. REVISED BUDGET DRAFT
Mr. Laughlin, as Chair of the Budget and Maintenance Committee, provided a summary and
explanation of the last changes to the proposed 2022-2023 budget based on the latest requests
from the Town. A discussion was had.

Mr. Berlandi made a motion to approve the revised 2022-2023 proposed budget of $9,233,865
and to send it to the Town, and the motion was seconded by Mr. Vogt.

The motion passed unanimously, 5-0.

3. ADJOURNMENT
Mr. Berlandi adjourned the special meeting at 7:41 PM, without objection.

Respectfully submitted,

Matt Vogt
Vice Chair, Sherman Board of Education
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